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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
SEPTEMBER 14-15, 2024 

 

1. The St. Vincent de Paul sincerely thanks the St. Callistus 

parishioners and Fr. Dante for all the support given. In the 

past 3 months, 3,045 families totaling 9,964 individuals 

were given support by you. Recently, in the Back to School 
Shoes program, 44 students ages 4-12 years old were given 

new shoes from the Sketchers Shoe store. Thank you, thank 

you! 

 

2. Sept. 15th is the last day to turn in your Faith Formation 

and RCIA registration. Please contact Lea Aguilar for Faith 

Formation and Roberta Jalbert for RCIA questions. Faith 

Formation sessions begin next Sunday at 11:15am. RCIA 

begins the following Sunday, Sept. 29 at 12pm. We wish to 

remind parishioners that throughout the Faith Formation 
months (starting next week) to drive extra careful in the 

parking lot for the children. Please pay attention and follow 

correct traffic flow. Parents of Faith Formation children, for 

safety measure, please park your car and pick up your 

children inside the Parish Hall. Thank you. 

 

3. Fresh Start Kits donation buckets will be in the Vestibule in 

the next two weekends, from Sept. 21-through 29th. The 

Hospitality Ministry and Confirmation Students appreciate 

your help with items like shampoo & hair conditioner, 

mouthwash, tooth paste & toothbrush, bar soap, face towel, 

hand wipes and hand sanitizer, shaving cream and disposal 

razor, combs and brushes, ChapSticks, face masks, and 

anything you would like to add. These kits will be delivered 

to shelters providing Adie to those affected by the recent 
fires and for the needs of the less fortunate/homeless. 

Contact Josie Rocco at 510.406.2707 if you have questions. 
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4. The Catechist and RCIA Leader, who will impart the richness 
of our faith to the children and adult candidates, will be 

Recommissioned during the 10am Mass on Sunday, 

September 22. Let’s pray for them and bless them for their 

good works: Josie Rocco - Confirmation; Roberta Jalbert - 

RCIA; Catechists: Lea Aguilar, Susan Canetela, Minda Cahi, 

Vivian De Leon, Rose Paz Wierenga and Sebastian Perez. 

Newly commissioned is Michelle Gordon. 

 

5. [Sunday Only] - El Sobrante Stroll is today! Please follow 

the instructions from our Knights of Columbus and other 

parking volunteers on the flow of traffic in the parking lot. 

Remember, there is only one exit out today from the side of 

our church. 

 

[Please do the St. Callistus Parish Prayer after the Thank You's.] 

 


